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Dates for your Diary 

Inset Day – 3rd May 

May Bank Holiday – 6th May 

Year 1 Parents Phonics Meeting – 9th May (3:30pm Robins Classroom) 

Year 6 Stanley Head Residential – 21st to 24th May 

Whole School Class Photos – 7th June 

Town Sports – 12th June 

Sports Day – 24th June 

Year 6 Transition Days – 25th & 26th June 

FOWS Summer Festival “Wheelockstock” – 28th June 5.30-8pm 

Whole School Rock Kids – 8th July 

Free School Meals 

Please find below the link to apply for Free School Meals. If you do qualify for this it covers lots more 

than just the school meals therefore it may be worth taking a look. 

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/school-meals/free_school_meals.aspx 

Summer Menu 

 



Class News 

Penguins and Puffins 

A fabulous week this week! We have retold the story of the extraordinary garden and have worked 

hard to use clear finger spaces. In Maths, we have been looking at what makes numbers to 10 using 

the 5 and a bit structure. We have been learning all about minibeasts and identifying different 

minibeasts. We have learned where they might live and also created minibeast rocks using acrylic 

pens. Have a lovely bank holiday weekend everybody! 

Goldfinches and Woodpeckers 

Even though we have had a short week, Year 1 have worked extremely hard.  In literacy we have all 

written our own 'Return Narratives' about a journey to a dangerous place.  We have been really 

impressed with the children's imaginations this week as well as seeing them use some of the great 

vocabulary we have been exploring. 

In Maths we have started our unit on length and height.  We have been comparing lengths and 

heights and next week we will begin to use standard and non-standard units of measurement.  Don't 

forget to complete your freckle homework to support this. 

In History we have learnt about the explorer Christopher Columbus.  We have used different images 

to sequence his achievements.  Can you write some facts about Christopher Columbus to add to our 

working wall? 

Have a well deserved long weekend Year 1. 

Owls and Robins 

Year 2 have worked really hard this week. 

In literacy, we have written a persuasive letter to the king. We have given him lots of good reasons as 

to why the ban on the dark needs to be lifted. Hopefully we have persuaded him enough as we have 

said we are tired, sad because we can't see fireworks and disappointed that the nocturnal animals 

can't come out. 

In maths, we have finished our unit on fractions - we have really challenged ourselves with this tricky 

unit. 

Also this week, we have looked at the life cycle of a human and discussed key steps in development 

at each stage. 

In history, we completed a story board on William the Conqueror and discussed how he became king. 

Have a lovely long weekend and we will see you next week! 



Sandpipers, Swans and Kingfishers 

In Waterbirds this week we have been quizzing our knowledge of the life cycle of flowering plants. In 

English we have been busy writing our hot task about the journeys of refugees; the teachers have 

been impressed with the emotive language children have created. 

We have continued to learn about the Mayan culture in History and have learned more about their 

incredible gods. 

Enjoy the long bank holiday weekend. Great work Waterbirds. 

Eagles, Hawks and Kestrels 

What a busy but short week. 

In maths, Year 6 have focussed on shape this week. They have used protractors and looked at angles 

inside triangles and quadrilaterals. They have also explored circles Year 5 have continued their work 

on angles. they have use protractors and also calculated angles on straight lines. They have started to 

explore parallel lines too. 

In literacy, we have started to plan our hot writes. The children have been able to choose an image, 

which is adventurous, and plan a survival narrative based on this. We have delved into adventurous 

vocabulary. 

In science, we concluded our unit on micro-organisms and living things. During PSHE, we had a tough 

session looking at grief and how we all deal with this differently. In History, the children thoroughly 

enjoyed learning about the Battle of Britain. 

We have put in a huge effort with the SATS boosters this week. The year 6 children have shown super 

determination to put all of their efforts into practice. Keep it up - not long to go! 

Have a wonderful bank holiday weekend - fingers crossed! 

Praise 

Reception & Key Stage One 



 

Key Stage Two 



 

 

The Hive 

This week we have welcomed the dryer days and the children have been able to play outside more. 

The creative ideas still flow outdoors, children have been making daisy chains and obstacle courses 

to name a few. 

Indoors the children have played with the different board games and enjoyed the jigsaw activities. 

A sad goodbye and a big thank you to Anna this week who is leaving the Hive, we all have loved 

working with Anna and sampling many of her cooking delights. 

FOWS NEWSLETTER 

         News from FOWS          



It’s our penultimate meeting of the year!! I can’t believe we are at that stage already! 

We will be planning our awesome 'Wheelockstock' - FOWS Summer Music Festival and ALLLLL are 

welcome to attend the meeting. 

If you’ve never been to a meeting before, we are a welcoming band of parents who love a tipple and 

a chat and especially skiving bedtime duties (oh and raising money for the school…). If that sounds 

like your kind of thing, please do come to Barchetta at 8pm next week on Thursday. We would love 

to welcome some new members. 

Have a great bank holiday! 

Kind regards, 

Lisa Sumner 

Chairperson 

Friends of Wheelock School 

fowscontact@gmail.com1 
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